
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 27, 1982 

Dear 

Just a note to say thank you for your letter 
of March 16 and to let you know I enjoyed 
seeing you at the Small Business "Square 
Table" luncheon, at the reception for the 
U.S. Chamber Small Business Council, and at 
the Bentley College Seminar. It seems our 
paths cross frequently. 

I am sending you a copy of the Small Business 
Report, which I think you will find of 
interest. 

Best regards, 

Sincerely, 

n 
Senior Policy Adviser 

Mr. Duane D. Pearsall 
Chairman 
Mountain States Association 
1390 Logan Street 
Suite 308 
Denver, Colorado 80203 


